

Summer 2017 edition 3

IntegrisG2 News

An online newsletter for Integris G2 Users keeping you up-to-date with latest news and features

A not to be missed event for Head Teachers and new or experienced administrators!

G2 User Forum 2017 Friday 5th May 9.15 - 12.30pm @ Rufus Centre, Flitwick

Agenda

9.15 - 9.20am Welcome and outline of morning
9.20 - 9.30am CBICT Support Update
9.30 - 9.45am G2 'What's new' and future Road Map - David Tyler RM
9.45 - 10.15 am Review of Census 16/17 & Census 17/18 and other data matters...

10.15 – 10.35 am Data Exchange update - Iain Bradley (DE)

10.35 – 10.40 Q&A session 10.40 – 11.00am Coffee break

2. Mastering Mailmerge - Lynn Holmes - Swallowfield Lower
Using G2's "communicate" administration feature to send letters and other communications to parents

This event is free for all G2 users in Bedfordshire. Book your place by emailing admin@cbict.org.uk with 'Forum-Book me a place' in the subject line and include your school name and attendees.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Summer Census (May)

Reference date Thurs 19th May

The **DataClean Checklist** for the summer 2017 census and other associated documents are now available from our G2

Essentials Support Forum

page. Please use the existing password to access this.

Year End Process 2017

The Year End 2017 instructions are now available to download from our new 'Year End 2017' page which can be accessed from our Support menu on www.cbict.org.uk. A separate password will be required to access the page. Schools who have bought our G2 Essentials package will be emailed the password as a matter of course on Monday 24th April.

The Year End 2017 instructions have been updated to reflect the nature of support calls on this topic from last year and covers all the steps required to prepare G2 admin for the new academic year 2017/18, including printing off class lists for 17/18, setting up the calendar, importing new pupil admission details before the end of the academic

Look out for our new Year End Activity Calendar which will help you keep track of tasks through to next year.

Following the Year End process is extremely beneficial and important. If you want to use our Year End package this term and have not bought the G2 Essentials package - please get in touch with us at admin@cbict.org.uk.

Summer Assessments 2017

A new Summer Assessment 2017 menu and home page has been added to our www.cbict.org.uk website.



nt 17 home page is available now (without need for password). You will find an Assessment Calendar to help track your assessment The Bertomance Dashboard was very well received last year and has been updated its year's national results table listing all last year's national results table. The Bertomance Dashboard for 2017.

The Bertomance Dashboard was very well received last year and has been updated this year with 3 new summary pages for KS1, Y4 and Y6. (Training sessions aimed at helping complete the Dashboard are being held in June for HTs/Assessment co-ordinators - see details on Sum Assessment 17 home page).

For G2 Assessment Objectives (AwoL) users only, 'Getting Prepared' documents reminding Year2/Year6 Teachers about how KS1 and/or KS2 TA outcomes are recorded is also available on the Sum Assessment 17 home page.

The Sum Assessment 2017 menu provides links to the following data collections:

- EY FSP Return, parent reports and analysis including % GLD Measures 2017 markbook and analysis
- Phonics Return Year 1 & Y2 Re-Checks, parent reports and analysis
- KS1 TA return, parent reports and analysis plus a KS1 Measures 2017 markbook and analysis
- Year 4 TA. (CBC return), parent reports and analysis
- KS2 TA return, parents reports, and analysis, import KS2 Tests results, KS2 TA Measures 2017 markbook & guidance for completion of CBC Proforma
- Year 4 Transfer. markbook and process for creation of transfer files to destination schools
- Year 6 Transfer markbook and process for creation of transfer files to destination schools
- New Year 5 Import for Primaries/Middles markbook and process for importing transfer files
- Performance Dashboard for 2017 available from 8th May 2017

(Note: A password will be required for these pages and this will be emailed to schools (who are using G2 Assessment Objectives markbooks or who have purchased our G2 Summer Assessment package on Monday 24th April)

Standard 2017 Key Stage reports now includes an attainment table showing the percentage of students meeting the expected and higher standards as well as 2016 national data and school results for 2016 and 2017 enabling easy comparisons for attainment by subject. These reports are included in our Summer Assessments 2017 package instructions.

Schools wishing to purchase should email admin@cbict.org.uk.

More assessment news will be released during the term. In the meantime, if you would like further detailed information, a school visit or specific training in using G2 for assessment returns and analysis, please get in touch.

Data changes in G2 following April upgrade - a note for G2 administrators

The DEE have updated the 'Source' fields for Ethnicity, Service Child Indicator and Traveller so that only three of the current options are valid:

- Not specified
- Provided by the child / pupil / student
- Provided by the parent / quardian / individual with parental responsibility

If you have used 'Ascribed by the current school, 'Ascribed by a previous school and 'Other' in the Source field, then you will see a triangular vellow

warning symbol 🔔 next to the source type in the pupil record to indicate they should be updated. The simplest way to deal with source types is to check and update them in Speed Edit.

The 'Nationality (DfE data item)' field has now been updated to 'Nationality'.

The 'Mother Tongue' field has been updated to 'Language' on the pupil record screens and to ad-hoc reporting fields. This does not affect or change your stored data

RM Integris Datashare

A new web service which easily and securely allows you to share the data you have in IntegrisG2 with third party service providers and local authorities will be made available shortly when RM's parental communications offer from Parent Hub is launched. This will be visible to those with the Admin role, in Modules > System Management. See RM's <u>Datashare Help pages</u> for more information. Further details about this will be shared at our G2 User forum.

A message from CBICT......

Dear colleagues,
Welcome back to the start of a new summer term.
We are of course looking forward to seeing you at our G2 User Forum on 5th May and focusing our efforts on ensuring it is a useful and beneficial few hours away from school!
Our efforts are also directed toward helping schools with making the statutory assessment returns this summer. We intend to issue further assessment focused newsletters during this term with reminders, tips and latest news. So do watch out for these.
In the meantime, we wish you a successful summer term.
Best wishes
Cathy & Neil

CBICT Ltd

Copyright © 2016-2017 CBICT Ltd, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

admin@cbict.org.uk

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list